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Addendum—SCHOOL BUS SAFETY RULES 

TRANSPORTATION SERVICES 

COVID-19 

ICS Transportation Services will abide by the Province of 

Alberta Government, Alberta Education and Alberta Health 

Services guidelines and mandates.  

Pre—ride  

• Drivers and students must follow the self assessment 

questionnaire before driving or riding the bus each day.  

• If a driver or student experience symptoms, they should 

not drive or ride and stay home.  

• Drivers and students should perform hand hygiene prior to 

or upon entering the bus 

 

Riding 

•  Masks are required for all school bus riders 

• In the event a driver notices a student regularly not 

wearing a mask, the driver will provide a verbal 

reminder. If non-compliance continues, the regular 

“Transportation Discipline” will be followed.  A 

driver’s priority is safely operating the bus.  

• Seating arrangements are required 

• The front 2 seats will be left open, where possible, 

for proper distancing for the driver and in a scenario 

a student is sick or shows COVID-19 symptoms and 

needs to be isolated.  

• In the scenario a student  is sick or shows 

COVID symptoms, the driver will contact the 

school for the school to contact the parents/

guardians to arrange pick up of the student.  

• Students will cohort by household up to 3 per seat if 

necessary. Where possible, physical distancing of 1 

seat between cohorts may occur.  

• Garbage cans on the bus will NOT be in use. 

Students must put any lunch/food waste back into 

their lunch kits.  

 

 

 

 

Post—Ride  

• Drivers will regularly clean and disinfect their working area 

and high touch surfaces in the bus entry. 

• Additional sanitizing and deep cleaning will occur on a 

regular basis. 
• Bus cleaning logs will be kept 

 

Other  

• Transfer Only will be offered.  

• NO bus passes will be given out at this time. 

•  A limited number of non-medical  masks will be available 

on each bus  

 

 


